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I October 12,2001 I 

STATE OF FLOFUDA TO: 

VOICE: I FAX: 

FROM: 
PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION I Paula Isler 

2540 SHUMAliD OAK BOULEVARD Voice: (850) 413-6502 
TALLAHASSEE, FL 32399-0850 

1 I 

1 Fax: (850) 413-6503 I 

RE: 
Docket No. 00 1245-TI 
Corporate Services Telcom, Inc. 

Dear Ms. LeSaffre: 

Jessica Elliott of the Commission’s Legal staff advised me that she talked with you about the 
above docket. She also asked me to send the amount that is past due for the 2000 Regulatory 
Assessment Fee. 

According to Commission records, on April 18,2001, the company postmarked its payment in 
the amount of $8.53 and reported revenues in the amount of $4,819.91 for the 2000 RAF 
(payment was due January 30,2001), therefore, penalty and interest charges are applicable. 
This means the company owes an additional $57.1 1. 

The RAF is .0015% of a company’s total intrastate revenues or $50.00, whichever is greater. 
In this case, the company should have paid the minimum $50.00, plus penalty and interest 
charges since it was paid late. Instead, the company only paid the .0015%, which was less 
than the $50.00 minimum and $1.30 in penalty and interest. The Commission applied the 
entire payment ($8.53) to the RAF. 

I 



Ms. Fran LeSaffre 
Page 2 

A breakdown of the $57.1 1 is as follows: 

$41.47 - RAF balance 
11.65 - Penalty (,$, 
3.99 - Interest 

$57.1 f - Total Due for 2000 RAF 

I am attaching a copy of the RAF return form, which was completed by Doreen Moore. As 
information, the RAF return forms are mailed every mid-December and payment is due by 
January 30th of the following year (unless the 30L’ falls on a weekend, then the due date is the 
next working day). If a company has not received the forms by around the 20* of December, 
it can call the Commission for a duplicate copy. 

After receiving this infomation, let me know if you have any questions. Thanks, Paula 


